

October 2021

## Dear Parent:

We would like to include the Religious Education students in our annual Thanksgiving Basket Project. We expect to help up to **130 families** this year. Needless to say, we will need everyone's support. If each student brought one of the items listed below to their next class, the food baskets would easily be filled. The baskets are for families in the immediate area and include all the items needed to make a Thanksgiving dinner along with as many basic items as possible. The parish will provide a turkey, fresh vegetables and fruit.

**ITEMS NEEDED**: sugar, flour, cereal, aluminum foil, instant oatmeal, turkey gravy, **EASY pumpkin pie mix** (with spices included), boxed pie crust mix (Jiffy or Betty Crocker), hot cocoa mix, peanut butter, jelly, evaporated canned milk, brown sugar, syrup, pancake mix. *Expiration dates must be current!* 

Please bring donations to your next class or drop off at door #6 anytime.

Note: All items must be received by Sunday, November 7th.

Thank you for your support.

Dan Hull

Pastoral Associate and

**Christian Service Coordinator** 

an Hulf

Meredith Skowronski

Director of Faith Formation